
Night Bus Services - Gagebrook and Herdsmans Cove 

Ms BUTLER question to MINISTER for TRANSPORT 

It has been a month since night services to Gagebrook and Herdsmans Cove were cut. 
Our community recognises bus drivers deserve to be safe at work, but the cancelled 
services have left 2500 people without a night service and a two-kilometre walk home 
from the last stop. Our community is made up of workers, volunteers, young people, 
older people, people with disabilities, single parents, and many people who do not 
drive. Minister, when are you getting our night-time buses running again? 


